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        REGARDING YOUR LETTER 
 
              Dear Mr. Tomono Ohkawa, 
 
              We have received and got familiar with your letter addressed to the 
President of the  
        Republic of Lithuania, Dalia Grybauskaite. 
              We appreciate your concern and actively expressed position. 
              Thank you for your considerations and proposals. The opinion of 
people addressing the 
        President is very important for her and is considered with great 
responsibility in each individual 
        case. 
               We wish you the best of Luck and every success. 
 
                
               sincerely, 
 
 
 
               Gene Lukaseviciene 
               Head of Reception 
 

 

 
 


